
From: Von Nessen, Erica <evonnessen@dew.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/29/2013 1:21:19 PM
Subject: Re: Quick Question

You mentioned press this morning in reference to the loan payment. 

We have been talking to Seanna. Are there other people we should know about?

Thanks
Erica

On May 29, 2013, at 11:32 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

                Could you call when you get a second?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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